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Dear parents, guardians and family members,
Welcome to the 2025- 2026 school year! [1 is with great pleasure that [ am writing this letter to you.

We are so excited to welcome your children back to our school community and eagerly look forward to opening
our doors again for their continued educational journey,

Our highly trained caring and dedicated staff have been provided with the tools needed for your children’s succes
and growth. Our arts-based learning with a keen focus on pre-vocational and transitional success, as well as colle;
readiness are poised to support and engage your children with creative learning which will provide the stimulus
they deserve for a wonderful new year ahead.

For remincer, our school vision is: We Foster Independence: We Lnsure Dignity; We Validate Opinions and
Emotions: and We Support Integration Towards Less Restrictive Environments and More Inclusive Settings.

AL PY993Q, we are always here for you, and | look forward 1o our continued partnership through in-depth
conversations and wonderful events throughout the school year.

Thank you for your trust and wishing your family good health and a wonderful new year!

Respectfully,

Jonathan Lonshein
Principal, P993Q
District 75
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